
Steve, 
 
We have decided to postpone our project presentation.  Please do add us to the certificate of 
appropriateness committee meeting and full HLC meeting for November.  We will be adjusting the 
building design and the presentation materials. 
 
Thank you, 
 

George Wilcox, AIA | Associate Partner 
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